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Volunteers Needed 

A letter from Dick 

Thompson, Board Chairman:  

 

Dear Friends: It isn’t easy to 

be a volunteer missionary.  

There are cultural and 

language adjustments to 

face. There is remote village 

living and eating a totally 

new diet. BUT there are few 

more rewarding adventures 

in life – to go help another 

group of Christian brothers 

and sisters who desperately 

need help. It requires 

sacrifice. It requires 

commitment. It requires a 

heart full of God’s love and 

concern for all his people.  

BUT the adventure rewards 

with meaningful life. It 

rewards with satisfaction. It 

rewards with joy. It rewards 

with really getting hooked up 

with Jesus. 

 
 

Short-term Missionary? 

I can’t speak to you as a 

volunteer short-term 

missionary, but I can speak 

to you as a long term 

missionary who lived and 

worked in one of these 

remote areas. I loved every 

minute of the experience!  

The experience was 

exhilarating. It was 

rewarding. It gave me a 

whole new caring family 

who continues to love me 

and my family. We became 
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10023 South Beverly Avenue 
Chicago, IL 60643-1346 

 
PHONE: 

(773) 575-9355 
 
 

E-MAIL: 
djensen@kuwaamission.org 

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: 

www.kuwaamission.org 

 

 

 
 

Sponsoring Church: 
Bethany Lutheran Church 

1340 8th Street 
Slidell, LA 70458 

 
Donations go to Bethany  
c/o Lisa Dunk  
Earmark for Kuwaa Mission 

 

and indigenization of their church. 

 

Can I go? 

I would definitely go, but my 

health and body won’t allow me 

the opportunity.  However, I can 

recruit others to go and help our 

Christian Kuwaa brothers and 

sisters.  Please pray about this 

possible adventure.  If you want 

more information or if God moves 

you to go, contact either of these 

two people. 

 
Cindy Watkins Ellis, Volunteer 

Coordinator 

Cwellis@kuwaamission.org  

Karen Kuhnert, Alaska Team 

Coordinator 

Karen@kuhnertfamily.com  

 
Thank you for considering this as a 

possibility for serving in our 

Lord’s vineyard. I have not seen 

anyone who regreted the 

experience – I certainly have not. 

By the help of God, you will not 

regret the experience either. If you 

cannot go at this time, please 

consider volunteering in other 

ways. Besides financial 

contributions, the mission needs 

volunteers in the areas of 

congregational liaisons who 

represent the mission in their 

congregations or organizations, 

grant writers, and fundraisers.  

 
We are thankful for 

. All Kuwaa Mission partners 

. Wheat Ridge Ministries 

. The Kuwaa People 

Prayer Requests 

. The Kuwaa People  

. Full Time Missionary 

. All Missionaries  

. A Vehicle for the mission 

. The Health of our Board Chair 

. The CEO’s travel to Liberia 

one big happy family.  More 

importantly, God worked 

through us and our partners 

to bring the Kuwaa people 

to Christ. That is the most 

rewarding thing in the 

world!  They are now our 

brothers and sisters in 

Christ. Wow! Miracles of 

conversion still do exist. 

 

 
 
A Team of Volunteers: 

One of the Lutheran 

congregations in the US 

wants to put together a team 

or more of volunteers to go 

to the Kuwaa Chiefdom to 

help them help themselves 

after so much suffering and 

loss due to the 12 year civil 

war. They need so much 

help. They need you to go 

and teach VBS or adult 

Bible studies. They need 

you to go and roll up your 

sleeves to help with work 

projects like putting in wells 

and pumps. They need you 

to go to help rebuild or 

build a clinic, a church 

building, or a school. The 

school teachers need 

training at a much lower 

level than is required here.  

They need personnel to do 

medical clinic work and to 

help train indigenous 

medical personnel in the 

Chiefdom. The town pastors 

and evangelists need 

training in theological, 

contextualize preaching, 
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